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Acetaminophen has very few side effects, low incidence of hypersensitivity reactions, and is relatively inexpensive. If
you are at an office or shared network, you can ask the network administrator to run a scan across the network looking
for misconfigured or infected devices. The main expectorant used in cough and cold medicines is guaifenesin. This site
complies with the HONcode standard for trustworthy health information: Drug information provided by: Paracetamol ,
Codeine , Caffeine. Mayo Clinic does not endorse companies or products. Guaifenesin, Codeine phosphate Other brand
name. Available for Android and iOS devices. Every effort has been made to ensure that the information provided on
this page is accurate, up-to-date and complete, but no guarantee is made to that effect. Since different products contain
ingredients that will have different precautions and side effects, it is important that you know the ingredients of the
medicine you are taking.80 records - Codeine brands in India - Apidin from IDPL, Ascoril-C from Glenmark (Majesta),
Bronolax from Alkem, Cadmin from Malody, Cedo from Silicon Pharma, Codeb from Taurus Labs, Codectuss from
Cadila (Genstar), Codeine Sulphate linctus from Zydus (Alidac), Coderan from Novartis India, Codifos from Cipla.
Rexcof SYR, CiplaCodeine, Druginformation India, unahistoriafantastica.com - India's leading online platform for
Doctors and health care professionals. Updates on Drugs, news, journals, s of videos, national and international events,
product-launches and much more Latest drugs in India, drugs, drugs update, drugs update. Lists the various brand names
available for medicines containing codeine. Find information on codeine use, treatment, drug class and molecular
formula. Codeine is an opiate used to treat pain, as a cough medicine, and for diarrhea. It is typically used to treat mild
to moderate degrees of pain. Greater benefit may occur when combined with paracetamol (acetaminophen) or a
nonsteroidal anti-inflammatory drug (NSAID) such as aspirin or ibuprofen. Evidence does not support
?Pharmacokinetics ?History ?Society and culture ?Legal status. Information about drug Codeine combination includes
cost of the drug and the type of drug - tablet, capsule, syrup, cream, gel, ointment, liquid or injection. To view the price
of the drug, click on the brand name. The generic . Codeine Phosphate, Chlorpheniramine Maleate, EAST
AFRICAN(INDIA) REMEDIES PVT. Information about drug Acetaminophen and Codeine includes cost of the drug
and the type of drug - tablet, capsule, syrup, cream, gel, ointment, liquid or injection. To view the price of the drug, click
on the brand name. The generic Acetaminophen and Codeine is manufactured by one company. Medindia's drug
directory. Promethazine Codeine Syrup Brand Name buy promethazine codeine syrup india are you a student? prozac
usa kaufen while running around the sandbox causing destruction with super powers and elaborate guns is fun, it gets
stale after a while phenergan with codeine contraindications with several laboratories study. If it is made by several
companies, each will also give the medicine a brand (trade) name. Brand (trade) name. Many medicines also have one or
more brand names. This is chosen by the company that makes it. Several companies may make the same This contains
two generic medicines - paracetamol and codeine. Mar 13, - India's health ministry banned the combination of
chlorpheniramine maleate and codeine syrup, which Pfizer sells as the cough syrup Corex, in a notice Pfizer's Indian
business said earlier on Monday it had stopped selling Corex, and expected its profit to be hit, as the brand generated
sales of about $ Mar 13, - Another U.S. drugmaker Abbott Laboratories Ltd also sells a codeine-based cough syrup
brand in India under the name Phensedyl, which accounts for about a third of the Indian cough syrup market. Phensedyl
sales are estimated to make up more than 3 percent of Abbott's $1 billion India revenue.
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